
Over 120 KNSC members and friends gathered by the shores of Little Lake to 
support our 4th Annual Silent Auction and BBQ Fundraiser on Saturday, September 
13th. We enjoyed great music, great food and great energy from those folks under 
the tent bidding for the over 60 donated items. We would like to thank all of you 
who supported this event with your donations and or presence. Over $13,000. was 
raised that evening, to help support our club and pay down our property debt. 
Special thanks go out to:
The Art Gallery of Peterborough for sharing their site and view of the Lake;
The Jim Sexton Trio for the beautiful Jazz music;
Neil Lorenzen of Muddy’s Pit BBQ for the great corn and pulled pork dinner;
Hot Belly Mamas, The Olde Stone and 38 Degrees for the delicious appetizers;
Lockington, Lawless,Fitzpatrick for the Main Tent;
Shimano, Paluski Boats, Wildrock Outfitters, and the Speed Skating Oval Project for 
coming through with last minute tents (and the rain held off – just!);
Wildrock Outfiiters for donated items and tonnes of organizational hours;
Adventure Outfitters and Paluski Boats for donated items and set up time; 
Lazer Graphics for all of the print material;
RMS for the sound system.
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Trail Work Volunteers Needed
There is lots of work to be done to get the trails ready for winter. If you can help us 
out on any of the dates listed below, we would greatly appreciate the extra hands! 
No experience necessary. Just come prepared to work, rain or shine, and bring your 
own gloves, lunch and water. Meet at the WOODfine Chalet at 9am.

Sat. Oct. 18th and Sunday Oct. 19th

Sat. Oct. 25th and Sunday Oct. 26th

Youth Programs
We will once again be running our popular youth programs. The Jackrabbit Program 
is a learn to ski program for 5-9 years olds and the Track Attack Program is for 
10-12 year olds. The programs fill quickly so get your registration forms in early. 
Registration forms can be accessed from the Website: www.kawarthanordic.ca

Silent Auction/BBque A Great Success 

Early Bird Raffle
Get your membership in by Dec. 1st and your name will be automatically included in 
our Early Bird Raffle. The prize is a $200 gift certificate donated by Wildrock 
Outfitters.

Encourage a Friend to Join KNSC
Convince a friend to become a member and receive $10 off your membership fee 
for the next season.

Lifetime Memberships
Lifetime Memberships will be offered this year to raise additional funds for our debt 
repayment. Further details will be posted on the website shortly or contact Bruce 
Wurtele, KNSC Membership Coordinator at: 741-5791 or
membership@kawarthanordic.ca.

Membership Fees Include GST
We now have to pay GST and so have adjusted the membership fees for this season 
to account for this.
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